
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Enlargement of Orchard Meadow Primary School, Oxford  

 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 
that Oxfordshire County Council intends to make a prescribed alteration to Orchard 
Meadow Primary School (Community), Wesley Close, Oxford, OX4 6BG from 01 
September 2013. 
 
We are planning to increase the school admission number from 45 to 60 on a permanent 
basis from September 2013, making Orchard Meadow Primary School a 2 form entry 
school. 
 
The current capacity of the school is 315 and the proposed capacity will be 420. The 
current number of pupils registered at the school is 294. The current admission number for 
the school is 45 and the proposed admission number will be 60. 
  
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can 
be obtained from: Diane Cameron, School Organisation & Planning, Oxfordshire County 
Council, FREEPOST, or by emailing: 
OMStatNotice2012-manager@myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk. It is also available to 
view on the OCC website at www.myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may object 
to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to Diane Cameron, School 
Organisation & Planning, Oxfordshire County Council, FREEPOST or by email to 
OMStatNotice2012-manager@myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk. Alternatively respond 
online using the questionnaire at www.myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk. 

 

Signed: Jim Leivers, Acting Director for Children, Education & Families 

Publication Date: 28 February 2012 


